



IQRA Primary School
Fernside
off Wexham Road
Slough
SL2 5FF
T: 01753 520018
E: office a igra. slough.sch.uk
www.igraprimary.com
Head Teacher
Dr M Maher

30.09.19

Dear Parent/Guardians,

We would like invite the children, parents, family and friends, to join us on <u>Friday 4th October 2019</u> from <u>2.50pm to 3.30pm</u> for a charity cake sale to raise money for Thames Hospice. The cake sale will be set up near to the school gates.

Thames Hospice is our local charity who provides care for people living with serious illness from which they are not expected to recover. The hospice is asking the community to come together to help them fundraise the final £3 million needed for their new facility in Bray. The new Hospice will provide the much-needed space for additional inpatient rooms, space for families to stay overnight, a dedicated Day Therapy Centre and more.

In preparation for the event we are asking for cake donations such as homemade or shop bought cakes, cupcakes, cookies, and fairy cakes to name but a few. Please can all cake and other donations be delivered to the school office on the morning of Friday 4th October 2019.

We respectfully ask that if homemade cakes or cookies contain nuts that they be labelled clearly.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Yours sincerely

Dr Mineza Maher Headteacher











